
































































































































































































ARKANSAS  
SUBSTANCE ABUSE  
CERTIFICATION  
BOARD  

 
 
 
 
November 19, 2018 

 

Melinda Stephens 

709 Wilcox Ln. 

Central City, AR. 72941  

 

 

Dear Melinda, 

     This letter is to let you know that you are a Registered Counselor in Training 

with the Arkansas Substance Abuse Certification Board.  We have received all 

your paperwork toward your registration.  As of November 19th, 2018 your CIT 

registration is valid for 5 years. 

This letter is to give to your agency to start your practicum. It is your 

responsibility to notify us in the event  your email, address or name changes. 

Beginning Jan 1st 2018 ONLY Certified Clinical Supervisors may sign off on 

areas requiring a Clinical Supervisor signature. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at ar.asacb@gmail.com or ph. 

(501) 749-4040 

 

Sincerely, 

Jason C. Skinner 

Jason C. Skinner, 

Administrator  ASACB  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                ph: 501.749.4040  • fx: 501.280.0056  • ar.asacb@gmail.com • www.asacb.com  
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